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Not only is potable water one of the most endangered human needs, but we must
begin shifting away from meat consumption and support local markets. CAFOs only
continue our agricultural activities in the wrong direction. The 2019 IPCC report
makes it very clear that current agricultural practices are a primary negative factor in
combating climate change. The moratorium on CAFOs should be permanent.
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